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19 March 2020 
 
    
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
As Chair of Governors at Rushey Green, I wanted to write on behalf of the Board to thank 
you for your support of the school during this unprecedented time.  
  
Yesterday, the Prime Minister announced schools would close, but remain open for the 
children of key workers. Clearly there is a great deal for the school to work through and the 
governing body will continue to support Mrs Williams and colleagues as we move into this 
period. 
  
I’d particularly like to extend my thanks to NHS staff and other key workers in our school 
community, for the valuable jobs they are doing under enormous pressure. 
  
I know there is a lot of uncertainty as we face the immediate future but I also know we can 
come together as a community to be there for each other at this time. As governors we look 
forward to welcoming your children back to Rushey Green. 
  
Thank you, and I hope you and your loved ones stay safe and keep well. 
  
Best wishes 
  
  
  
Ruth Pott-Negrine 
Chair of Governors 
 


